
 
 

Onsemi Statement 
California Proposition 65 Substances 

 

 
 
Certain onsemi’s products and evaluation kits may contain one or more chemicals listed in 
California Proposition 65.  These chemicals are embedded in the homogeneous material and 
are not intended to expose any person during normal product use.  Accordingly, the Prop 65 
“clear and reasonable” warnings requirements do not apply to onsemi products and evaluation 
kits.  
 
Onsemi Take-back and Recycle Program provides onsemi customers with an environmentally 
responsible solution for the return, recycling and disposal of its products, including its 
evaluation printed circuit boards. This measure is offered to customers in order to prevent the 
environment from the possible release of chemicals after the end –of – life of our products. 
 
Material composition declarations of onsemi manufactured products are available at 
www.onsemi.com/PowerSolutions/MaterialComposition.do  
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Product Environmental Compliance Engineer 
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Environmental Declaration 

Providing for limitations below, onsemi certifies that the information provided in this document is correct as of the date 
indicated on this page. 
 
ONsemi has implemented systems to ensure our products are compliant to environmental regulations and laws 
worldwide.  However, not all materials in onsemi’s products may have been independently verified regarding substance 
content.  In the event of any issues arising from information in this document, the warranty section of onsemi’s standard 
terms and conditions of sale shall apply, unless alternate contracts have been agreed upon in writing by both parties. 
 
 

As part of onsemi’s product stewardship, we continuously monitor the safety, health and 
environmental regulations’ impact on the usage of products we manufacture.   
 
California Proposition 65 is known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 
of 1986.  In 2016, the proposition was amended requiring businesses to provide Clear and 
Reasonable warnings to people in the state of California about chemicals known to cause 
cancer, birth defects or other reproductive issues. The warning requirement is based 
exposure and not chemical total content.  It is, therefore, possible for a product to meet 
federal standards but still require a clear and reasonable warning. 

http://www.onsemi.com/PowerSolutions/MaterialComposition.do

